
HAZING 

PREVENTION 

& EDUCATION
WORKSHOPS

Be courageous! 

Lead the charge!

Attendees will receive special recognition 

from  UCF Hazing Prevention & Education 

 

If you have anyl questions, please e-mail 
Gabrielle Bell at gabrielle.bell2@ucf.edu 

Wednesday, February 20th 
at 4:00PM- Garden Room

 
Thursday, February 21st at 

4:00PM- Sand Key Room
 

 
 


